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     Respect for All. Learners for Life                8th   March  2019  

Sing-up Assembly 

 
We would like to showcase our fabulous 

singing here at Lister Infants and would 

like you to join us in our special Sing-Up 

Assembly on: Thursday 14th March at 

9.00am in the Junior Hall. This is a whole 

school event therefore all parents are 

invited. 

  
Enterprise Jam Tart Sale 

 

1K are making jam tarts over the weekend for 

Enterprise to sell in school. The sale will take 

place on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday of 

next week. Children can bring in 50p to buy a 

jam tart.  All proceeds will go towards 

resources for  playground equipment. 

 

Upcoming Events 

  
Mon   18  Mar   Science Week 

Mon   25  Mar   Last Monday Club 

Fri     29 Mar   Own Clothes (bring an egg) 

Book Week 

 
We had a lovely time celebrating Book Week. 

Each child received a token to put towards 

the purchase of a book. Reception, Y1 and Y2 

thoroughly enjoyed the performance of ‘The 

Little Princess’ and our whole school had a 

great day on Thursday dressing up as their 

favourite character from a book. Just a 

reminder – Readathon  sponsorship money 

should be in  school no later than Monday 

11th March and any amount is greatly 

appreciated. 

 

 

Comic Relief/Red Nose Day 

 
Friday 15th March is Red Nose Day. 

Children can come to school dressed in 

their own clothes in return for £1 to raise 

money for Comic Relief. 

School Funding 

Today children will have brought home a 

letter outlining the problems schools are 

facing as a result of increasing pressures on 

school budgets. This letter is in support of 

the Worth Less? Campaign and has been 

distributed nationally. 

Science Week 

 
We will be celebrating Science Week from 

Monday 18th March. There will be a Science 

Workshop on Monday afternoon for Y1 

parents and their child. On Thursday 14th 

March, Y2 girls will be visiting Holly Lodge 

School and Y2 boys will be visiting West 

Derby School. A letter with further details 

will be sent home. 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday          Art                     Miss Kervin 

                      Healthy Living    Mrs Davin 

                      Running              Mrs Duthie 

                      Science  Y2        Miss Daniels 

                      Football Y1         Yinka 

                      Enterprise          Mrs Cullen 

 

                      Club Times 3.00 – 3.45pm 

 

               Jam Tart Sale 

 

               Starlight Clothing Collection 

 

 

Tuesday      Jam Tart Sale 

            

               Y2 Swimming 

 

Wednesday   Jam Tart Sale 

 

                         

Thursday     Sing-Up Assembly 9.00am 

                      Junior Hall 

      

Friday        Comic Relief 

 

               Biscuit Day – 2H to bring 

                      Biscuits 

 

                      Multisports 3-4pm  

 

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Mrs Gordon) 

                    (Mrs Mullock)    98% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)      98% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)    100% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)     96% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     99% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    97% 

 

Wow! Amazing attendance last week 

with all classes in green. A special 

well done to Poppies with 100%! 

This is great news! Keep it up 

everyone! 
 

Overall Attendance 

98% 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

 

 
 

Congratulations to  Zach Marsh RD who has 

achieved Head Teacher Award this week: 

 

Starlight Recycling 

 
Once again we are collecting any old clothes, 

shoes, bags, belts (sorry no uniform) which 

will help raise money for ourselves and a local 

charity called Starlight. Please bring any 

bags (as many as you wish) in to school by 

Monday 11th March. We hope you will 

support this worthy cause. Thank you. 

100% Attendance 

 
On Thursday (World Book Day) we had a 

wonderful day with everyone dressing up as 

a character from a book. Also on that day 

we celebrated everyone being in school 

which means we achieved 100% attendance! 

This is amazing as we have never attained 

this before. All the children were treated 

to sweets from Mrs Davies. Well done 

everyone! 

 

 


